
Lake Erie LMSC Coaches Committee report 

Tuesday, March 29, 2022 

Nelson Abbey 

 

1. A questionnaire was sent to certain LE LMSC members (48) who were identified as possibly having 

interest in coaching, by email, on 2/24/2022. Some additional members were included in the 

mailing.  

The purpose of this questionnaire was to determine who is currently coaching and who may be 

interested.  

2. Results of the questionnaire are as follows:  

Total of 22 people responded. (Some earlier counts included some double-counting). It’s a good 

thing I wasn’t a lap counter in the CSU meet!... 

Here are the questions and the number of positive answers to those questions: 

 

Question 
number 

Question 
Number of 

positive 
answers 

#1 Do you currently coach Masters swimming workout group?  4 

#2 Have you coached any swimming in past? 10 

#3 If you haven’t, are you interested? 7 

#4 Are you a certified coach? If so, what level? 7 

#5 Do you know someone who may want to coach Masters?  1 

#6 May I call you? 11 

#7 Do you want any information from me on USMS coaching? 4 

 

A detailed spreadsheet has been created and is available for review. 

 

3. Follow up includes: 

• Add current coaches and any additional interested people to the list, as they become 

known.  

• Communicate in general with those who will accept calls. 

• Provide resource information, certification procedures, notify of important dates to the 

interested people. 

• Additional steps TBD…   


